
MVBC… A Church Reaching Out To All People! 

Mountain View Baptist Church   
August 31, 2025 

“Standing Firm in the Word, Evangelism and Discipleship for over 100 Years!” 
 

The People Gave 
Week of August 24, 2025 

 
“Bring the full tenth into the storehouse so that there may 
be food in my house. Test me this way,” says the LORD of 
Armies. “See if I will not open the floodgates of Heaven 

and pour out a blessing for you without measure.”  
                                                  Malachi 3:10 

 
Ministry Stream (Ch. Budget) Received …......$4,457.00 

         Required Weekly Church Budget……….....$6,222.10 
 

Required Budget to Date……….$211,551.40 
Received Budget to Date……….$202,109.29 
                                                        ($9,442.11) 

Welcome to Mountain View Baptist Church! 
Thank you for attending our worship service. First time Guests, please complete one of the guest cards located on the back of a 
seat near you and place it in the offering plate. We are so happy that you are here and it’s important for us to have a record of 
your visit. Members, please use it for prayer requests, address changes or to update email. 

Reminder 
Please put your cell phone on vibrate or turn it 
off prior to the beginning of our worship service.           

URGENT!! 
We are needing adults to sign up to serve in 
our nursery. Please remember that when you 
sign up to work, you will be working Sunday 
Morning, Sunday Night and Wednesday 
Night of that week. There is a sign-up sheet at the Adult 
Welcome Center. 

All Christians are invited to partici-
pate as we observe the Lord’s Supper 
today.  Please prepare your heart in 
prayer. Week of Prayer for State Missions 

September 7th-14th 
Join together with Alabama churches as we unite in prayer 

for our communities and Great Commission Ministries. 

Attention Parents! 
Beginning today, there will be NO Children’s Church on 
the 5th Sunday of the month. The children who normally 
go to Children’s Church will be in the Worship Center 
with parents on the 5th Sunday. This will give our Chil-
dren’s Church workers an opportunity to participate in the 
adult worship service. Thank you for your cooperation.                    
    Amy Parker, 
    Children Church Director 


